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Head of School Search: Candidate Review Phase 

As our Head of School search moves into its final stages, we anticipate a very busy and 
exciting period ahead as outstanding finalist candidates and their spouses visit campus 
over the next several weeks. Each candidate visit will span two full days and will include 
opportunities to interact with a wide range of stakeholders, including members of the 
Board and administrative team as well as representatives from the faculty, staff, parent, 
and student bodies. We look forward to sharing Whitby’s characteristic hospitality with 
the candidates.  

We remain grateful for the tremendous time and thought the members of the Search 
Committee are dedicating to this process, and we are grateful for the participation of 
many community members in the upcoming finalist visits. We anticipate sharing another 
search update later this fall.  

 


